
 

Membership Campaign Fall 2018-2019: 

Our President attended the summer staff meeting and spoke about the importance of membership and 

handed out these below which included a membership form. We also had membership at our Welcome 

Back Ice Cream Social in August, see picture below. 

 

Membership Campaign Winter 2018-2019: 

This was more of an online campaign in which we emailed and FB families and asked them to give the 

gift of membership. 

 



 

Membership Campaign Spring 2018-2019: 

We attended the school Open House, January 30, 2019 and has a membership table. We also displayed 

student reflections art. 

 

 

 


